
From: P Kirkpatrick < >  
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 10:42 AM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: By-law 122 

 

We write to support the existing provisions of by-law 122. It strikes the right balance between 
the protection of the rural character of our island and the needs of the current and future 
generations of others who live on and visit this unique environment. 
Most important, it cannot be forgotten that the Islands Trust exists to protect the islands for 
the benefit of all British Columbians, not simply those who have the privilege of owning 
property on the islands. 
Thank you for considering our views. 
 
Pamela and David Kirkpatrick 

 
South Pender Island 
 


